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18th January 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Pupil 
 
This letter is to ask all pupils to be aware of personal safety when travelling to and from 
school. 
 
This morning there has been two attempted muggings on Buile Hill Park.  Please be aware 
that this did not affect any pupils from All Hallows. 
 
We are advising that pupils avoid walking through Buile Hill Park whilst police are dealing 
with these incidents.  If pupils do choose to walk through Buile Hill Park, we ask that they 
ensure that they are with other people and that they keep any valuables well hidden. 
 
We are also advising that on any occasion when pupils are travelling to and from school that 
they do not have mobile phones on show, whilst listening to music.  This ensures pupils are 
fully aware if they are being approached. 
 
We are hoping that these are isolated incidents and the police are fully aware.  If pupils do 
have any concerns please raise these with members of staff in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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